
 

 

Bills Committee on Securities and Futures (Amendment) Bill 2011 
 

Follow-up to the meeting on 7 November 2011 
 
 
The Administration is requested to further consider the feasibility of 
specifying quantitative criteria (which may be expressed in terms of 
ranges) in the legislation for determining what information is price 
sensitive or adopting such quantitative criteria in the future "Guidelines 
on Disclosure of Inside Information" to facilitate compliance by listed 
corporations with the disclosure requirements. 
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